
From: Paul Nolis  
Sent: Saturday, November 6, 2021 8:32 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Councillor Greg Beros 
<greg@gregberos.com>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Joe 
DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne 
<Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>; Yan, Yoyo; tmcfadden; newsroom@yrmg.com; 
steve.clark@pc.ola.org 
Subject: 2022 operating and water,waste water and stormwater budgets 

The Toronto Star, published this morning the following article: 

" Richmond HIll council intends to adopt the 2022 draft operating budget and the water, 
wastewater and stormwater budget scheduled on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 
9:30 a.m." 

The Muirhead community has, for the past 11 years, requested consumable water and 
sewer services, without success.  

The Muirhead community has submitted evidence and information to Council by Council 
refusing to address and eliminate the 60 year plus old leaking Muirhead septic systems, 
Councilhas breached  the Oak Ridges Moraine Act And Legislation by neglecting their 
legislative responsibility to protect the Oak Ridges Moraine. 

The Muirhead community is demanding that the Water, WasteWater and 
Stormwater budget be applied to service all Richmond Hill residences including the 
Muirhead Community, with water, wastewater and stormwater services 
immediately after budget approval on  December 8th 2021 by Council. 

The Muirhead Community is demanding that this email be published, included on the 
agenda and discussed at the December 8, 2021 Budget Council Meeting. 

The Muirhead Community wishes to present as a delegation this email to Council on 
December 8, 2021. 

Please respond. 

Paul Nolis, MBA. M.Sci. B.Comm. B.A.S. 


